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Dear Ms. Aragon:

In response to your letter of appeal of the recommendation of Grading

and Promotions Cammittee A, I have reviewed your academic record, have

offered you the opportunity to provide any additional written material
for my review and have offered to consult with any faculty or staff
that you designate. On May 17, 1990 I met with you and heard your
oral appeal. Based on all of the above, I concur with the
recommendation of the Committee and therefore your appeal is denied.

sin~rely yours,

70/ 1 A

George 7. Bryan, M.D
Dean of Medicine
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CC: Dr. Yvonne Russell
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